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Mr. Don Hossler
501 Vine Street
Middletown, PA 17057

Dear Mr. Hossler:

Thank you for your letter of January 8. I, too, am
disappointed that it has taken so long to establish an
NRC office in Middletown. However, I am happy to report
that space has been located and we hope to have the
office open by the end of this month.

We will try to make as many documents available as
possible at the Middletown office, consistent with
space limitations. John Collins, Deputy Director of
the NRC Support Group at Three Mile Island, will be in
charge of the office. You may wish to call him to dis-
cuss office hours and other matters of interest to you.
His Middletown number is 782-3955.

Sincerely,
,

.

Joseph J. Fouchard, Director
Office of Public Affairs

cc: Harold Denton, NRR
vlohn Collins, NRP.
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